
 

 

 

November 8, 2021 

 

 

Dear Community Noise Forum Participant, 
 
For the better part of the last year, we’ve been sharing at our bi-monthly Community Noise 
Forum meetings that there will be two prolonged closures of each of our primary runways 
beginning early next year. 
 
The Airport’s east runway, Runway 1R-19L, is currently expected to close continuously 
beginning January 5, 2022 through February 18, 2022. During this time, the majority of 
aircraft will use the Airport’s west runway.  
 
The Airport’s west runway, Runway 1L-19R, is currently expected to close continuously 
beginning April 20, 2022 through June 3, 2022. During this time, the majority of aircraft will 
use the Airport’s east runway. 
 
Both closures are necessary to accommodate FAA-required grading and drainage 
improvements on each runway end as well as other runway maintenance projects that will 
be incorporated while each primary runway is closed.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

   
Adam Bouchard  

Vice President of Operations   

 


